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AutumnTerm 
 

NEXT DINNER MENU is  

Continuing with Summer  

Term Menu  

Week      Click here  

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

17.10.17 Big Story Worship Group 
 Cathedral 

 IOW 2018 Parent’s Meeting 

19.10.17 Swimming Class 3,4 &5 

20.10.17 Non Pupil Day 
23.10.17 Half Term Starts 

30.10.17 Return to School 

02.10.17 Swimming Class 3,4 &5 

03.11.17 Individual School Photos 

09.11.17 Swimming Class 3,4&5 

 Y5/6 Cross Country 

14.11.17 Parent Consultation (Early) 

16.11.17 Swimming Class 3,4 &5 

 Y3/4 Cross Country 

 Parent Consultation (Late) 

23.11.17 Swimming Class 3,4 &5 

30.11.17 Swimming Class 3,4 &5(last) 

01.12.17 Barnardo’s Concert Southwark 

02.12.17 Cathedral Christmas Market 

07.12.17 Advent Service 

18.12.17 Flu Immunisation(Whole School) 

 Carol Service 
 Cathedral 18.30 
20.12.17 Last Day of Term 

02.01.18 Non Pupil Day 

03.01.18 Spring Term Starts 

Romans 12. 15 

“ Rejoice with those who rejoice, weep with those who weep.”       

 

 

Cont…... 

Dear Parents 

Thank you everyone for your harvest gifts, being delivered by the Head Girl, Annie and Head 

Boy, Ethan, to Chess this week. 

More causes we are involved in are reflected in this publication this week. How wonderful to 

hear the news of the The Rainbow Trust event. Selected members of the Junior Choir will be 

taking part in a Barnardo’s Concert before Christmas. 

There have been many meetings this week; the new PTA group were still busy after the Gov-

ernors’ Resources meeting had ended on Tuesday night. I was greatly reassured that the new 

“wing “ of the building will be a huge benefit to the children as the PTA are adding the kitch-

en area to support the use of the space for Design and Technology meeting  the cookery part 

of the curriculum. Like many schools, we have only had  a small moveable oven to this point. 

It puts a light in staff members’ eyes as so many challenges can be met with this improved 

space! 

Please look out for additional dates added this week and any appeals that will be coming out 

for help to move the contents on the library into a storage space whilst the new ICT room, 

the current Library, is finished. 

Pupils and Staff have been putting in additional time to sort books as the Library is renovated 

in position and content. The Library has been doubling as a music room during this process. 

If you are able to spare any time to help with this move, we 

expect to start the actual move from Wednesday next week. 

Please let the office know. 

The weather is reported to be good this weekend. 

I hope everyone gets the chance to 

enjoy it. 

Best wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

 

Friday 13th October 2017 

The Cathedral School  

Tours for 2018 Admissions 

We have some dates set aside for 

School Tours for the 2018 admissions. 

To see the dates click here  

The Rainbow Trust  

 
The Rainbow Trust held a fundraiser in memory of Maya last Friday 6th October.  It was a 
great success and they raised £1,101.78 in just the event and raffle tickets, bringing the total 
raised with other donations to £1912.70.  Congratulations to Mrs Hill (Harrison’s mum) and 
Mrs Cook (Nancy and Ellie’s mum) for completing the Royal Parks Half Marathon on Sunday 
and will be running the London Marathon in April 2018. 
 
The sponsorship link is as follows if anyone else would like to make a donation! Click Here 

Flu Immunisation 

Once again we are teaming up 

with NHS and they are delivering a 

Flu vaccine programme. The Flu 

vaccine will be given on Monday 

18th December. Consent forms 

will be sent out shortly. 

Last week’s football tournament report has 

had a technical difficulty; it will now be in 

next week’s Newsletter.   

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
http://chelmsfordcathedral.sites.schooljotter2.com/downloadfile/9790368
https://www.justgiving.com/Kate-Hill18?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_content=Kate-Hill18&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=bAa2QKJGK.


Year 3 Children and Universal Free School Meals 

If you have a child in Year 3 they will have  been receiving Free School Meals in 

the past couple of years alongside all other KS1 children.  This ended at the end of 

Year 2 so unfortunately,  from this term onwards, payment must be made.  The 

cost of school meals is £2.30 per day and payment is preferred via SCOPay where 

there is a minimum payment of  £11.50. There may be an opportunity to receive 

Free School meals and additional funding for your child and school please Finance 

Manager at  

finance@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk  

Free School Meals 

Free School Meal Applications are now available.  If 

you would like to enquire if you are eligible for Free 

School Meals, please contact the Finance Manager at  

finance@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk   

For pupils this will produces extra funding for the 

school to use to enhance education and opportunities 

for those children.  
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           PTA News 
 

The 100 Club is back!  For £20 per year you are given a ball number which is put into monthly draws 
throughout the school year, with an extra one at Christmas. First prize each month is £25, second prize 
£15 and third prize £10. We need lots of parents (grandparents, friends) to support the 100 Club, which is 
a great way to raise funds for the school.  

Several members of the PTA will be in the playground next week selling numbers, or you will shortly be able to sign up online via 
My Donate.       Look out for more details soon! 
 

Design a Christmas card leaflet will be coming home with your child today. Designs can be professionally printed and purchased 
at £5.50 for a pack of 12 cards bearing your child’s name on the back as the designer. Any additional packs can be purchased for 
£4.50. Every pack ordered raises £1.00 for the school. 

Secondary School Reminder for Year 6 Parents 

A reminding to parents of Year 6 children who have yet to submit an application for secondary school, that they 
must do so by 31

st
 October 2017. 

 

Applications can be made via our website www.essex.gov.uk/admissions . 

Isle of Wight 2018 
A meeting for parents for the Year 6 residential trip to the Isle of Wight will take place on Tuesday 17th October 3:30pm in 

class 11. 

Cross Country Year 3 & 4 Teams 

Hylands Park  

12/10/2017 

Report next week’s Newsletter 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions
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Parent Volunteer request 

Miss O’Toole is looking for parent vol-

unteers, that have a DBS or would like 

a DBS, to help read with Class 5 pupils. 

The school prefers that parents are to 

read with children from a different 

class. 

NHS GUIDELINES TO WINTER ILLNESS 



Community  

News 
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